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       Focus for February: Maths Concept – Data & Chance             

This month, students will explore Data and Chance, learning to collect and 

interpret information. Here’s how you can support learning at home: 

• Sorting & Counting: Sort household items like laundry, toys, or groceries 

into categories and count each group. 

• Weather Data: Keep a family weather chart for the week and discuss 

trends (e.g., sunny, rainy). 

• Dice Games: Roll dice, predict outcomes, and record results to discuss 

probability. 

• Family Surveys: Create simple surveys (e.g., favourite food or colour) and 

create charts to display results. 

 

      Lámh Signs for February: Scared           & Love 

Continuing with our Emotions Theme, this month, we’re introducing the 

Lámh signs for “Scared” & Love 

Link for YouTube videos to support:      

Love:  https://www.youtube.com/shorts/gB2OwMAySh0  

• Practice Tip: Use these signs during storytime or when discussing 

emotions at home.

 

Scared 

https://www.youtube.com/shorts/gB2OwMAySh0


 
 

Friendship Week 10th-14th February – Organised by Our Student Council      

The Student Council has planned a fun-filled Friendship Week to promote 

kindness and inclusion! 

       Special Olympics Fundraiser – Students are invited to donate €2 to support 

this great cause. 

      Valentine’s Art – Decorating hearts in the Social Area. 

              Friendship Check-in – Encouraging students to connect with friends across 

classes. 

                    Friendship Walk – Whole-school walk on Thursday at 1:45 PM. 

      Friendship Movie Day – A fun movie with treats in the GP Hall. 

We can't wait to celebrate  our friendships together!      

 

      Reminders for Parents: 

• Parent-Teacher IEP Meetings: February dates will be shared by your 

child’s class teacher soon.  

• Mid term closure dates: 20th & 21st February.  

 

Here’s to a fantastic month filled with learning, inclusion, and connection! If 

you have any questions or ideas, don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Warm regards, 

St. Anne’s Team 


